
 

THURSDAY, JUNE 17, 2021 

                               

Do you have a 

private residential 

well? 

 

Are you concerned 

about possible PFAS 

contamination in 

your well water? 

 

PLEASE JOIN US! 
 

Testing Labs and 

Mitigation Vendors will be 

on hand to answer your 

questions and provide 

information about their 

services. 

 

NH Department of 

Environmental Services  

will be on site to answer 

your questions! 

 

 

 

 

  

 

LONDONDERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

CAFETERIA 
295 Mammoth Rd. 

Londonderry, NH 03053 

6:30 PM – 8:30 PM 

Hosted by the Londonderry PFAS Task Force 

 

 
We thank the Londonderry School District for use of the LHS 

Cafeteria, and in accordance with district protocols, masks will be 

required for all attendees. 

 

PFAS VENDOR 
FAIR/OPEN HOUSE  

 

The Town and Task Force does 

not specifically endorse any of 

the vendors in attendance; 

rather, they have been invited 

for the convenience of our 

residents. We encourage you to 

ask questions and make 

decisions on testing and 

mitigation solutions which are 

best for you and your family! 
 


